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November 28, 2023 
 
PRE-SOLICITATION NOTIFICATION 
 
INVITATION TO ATTEND QUESTION AND ANSWER (Q&A) SESSION REGARDING 
UPCOMING SOLICITATION: 
 
REGION 1 PROJECT SPECIFIC I-270 CRITICAL BRIDGE REPLACEMENTS OWNER’S 
REPRESENTATIVE SERVICES 
 
Description:   
 
CDOT Region 1 intends to issue a solicitation for Region 1 Project Specific I-270 Critical 
Bridge Replacements Owner’s Representative Services. 
 
Interested firms may schedule a 1-hour Q&A session with CDOT’s representatives for 
this project to be held during the hours of 8am-5pm on either December 18 or 
December 19, 2023. These sessions will be held in-person at CDOT’s North Holly 
location at the following address: 
 

4670 Holly Street,  
Denver, CO, 80216 

 
To reserve a meeting time, please email Chris Cameron at 
chris.cameron@state.co.us before 5pm on Friday, December 8, 2023. 
 
Any questions regarding the solicitation process may be directed to: Cardon Brandt, 
(303) 757-9398, cardon.c.brandt@state.co.us 


